6/15/2023
Dear Superintendent Kimmel:

Please accept this letter of resignation from my position as Adolescent Literacy
Specialist effective at the close 7/31/2023.

I would like to thank you for the opportunity to serve Mid-Ohio ESC and our
region in this role, and I am looking forward to continuing in this service in a
different capacity.

Sincerely,

/

Amber Clay-Mowry ‘



